

Bucharest, January 29th, 2021

Academician Anatoly Zagorodny President National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine

Dear Mr. President,

The members of the Romanian Academy have joined me in sending You cordial congratulations and best wishes of health, prosperity and success in Your work, on the occasion of Your 70th years birthday.

In Your capacity as President of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine, You are an example of sustained and fruitful activity carried on, for the interest of science and technology as well as an unfailing mentor of researchers on their path to the advancement of scientific knowledge.

I take this opportunity to express my conviction that the collaborative relations between Romanian scientists and Ukrainian scientists will continue to develop, in the interest of our peoples and countries, for an enhanced acquaintanceship and further academic exchanges.

Please accept, dear Mr. President, the assurance of my highest consideration and our best thoughts for a continuous pro-active cooperation.

Acad. Ioan-Aurel Pop President